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07 July 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

We would like to invite you to a Y6 leavers’ assembly on Thursday 21st July at 

9.30am, when the children will be sharing their favourite memories of being at 

Dothill Primary School and singing some songs that they have been practising.  

 

As this will be their final opportunity to perform in a primary school performance, it 

would be great to see as many parents as possible. Because of space limitations, we 

will have to limit this to 2 adults per child in the first instance and would be grateful 

if you could let us know if you are able to come.  

 

Don’t forget to bring tissues!  

 

The Y6 team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am able / am not able* to come to the Y6 leavers’ assembly on Thursday 21st July at 

9.30am. *Delete as appropriate. 

 

 

 

Child’s name: ……………………………………………………….   No. of seats required: ……………. (2 max.) 

 

 

 

Please return to the class teacher before Friday 15th July. 
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